Kindergarten News

We made it through our first five days of school. The
class has already earned two shells in a pail for good
behavior. YEAH!

The children are working hard on being good listeners
and following directions to help with their work habits.

| appreciate parents coming to our Back to School Night.
There is always information to give out and lots to talk
about. The children are always very excited to see their
room. Remember if you have any questions check the
parent information packet that was given to you last
week. If that does not answer your question you may get
a hold of me.

| will be sending the teacher...parents communicator
folders home today. Remember to take all papers out
and send the folder back each day. You may send checks
and or notes for the office or for me in pocket 1. | will
check the folders every morning. Please show your child
what to do with the folder at home, so they can practice
being responsible for their own stuff.



The behavior charts for September are coming home
today. There is a note explaining how we use them in
our classroom.

This week we are starting our “Getting to Know You”
booklets. Each student will have a book made for them
by their classmates, sometime in the near future. There
will be a note that comes home to explain the booklet.

Please remember to send a snack for the whole class (19
students) this month to go along with our afternoon
water break.

There is no school on Monday, September 6™ (Labor
Day).

*If you want your child to wear their mask at school each
day let me know, so | can make sure that happens. Every
student must have a mask in their backpack just in case it
is needed.




